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46a Fortess Road 04/10/2017  20:53:132017/4731/P COMMNT Holly Tatham I am writing as the owner of 46a Fortess Road to state my objections to the proposed 

development. My principal objection is the light pollution that will result from reinstating 

translucent glazing to the windows that have been blacked out and/or obscured for 

decades. The Fortess Road houses that have gardens backing onto the proposed 

development are listed buildings in a conservation area. The proposed development 

compromises our right as owners / residents to ‘quiet enjoyment’ of our gardens, 

introducing additional light pollution that wouldn’t otherwise be present. The gardens are an 

urban haven and provide habitats for diverse wildlife. Furthermore no details are given of 

the proposed method of access and the potential for noise / dust / disruption during the 

construction phase. Principally whether access is required via our properties. This must be 

clearly stipulated before any permissions are granted.
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